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1. Purpose 

 
1.1 This policy governs the process of connecting to Stratford District Council’s wastewater 

network, and how Council charges for new connections. 
 

 
2. Policy Statement  
 

2.1 Any new connection to Council’s wastewater network requires an application to be 
lodged by the property owner or their appointed agent and the relevant application fee, 
including any wastewater extension area charges (see point 3) to be paid. Application 
fees and wastewater network extension charges are set by council as part of the Annual 
Plan and Long-Term Plan process. 

 
2.2 Upon receipt of authorisation to connect, a connection to council’s wastewater network 

can be made at the location indicated in the authorisation to connect by a registered 
drainlayer at the expense of the property owner. This includes the reinstatement of any 
berm, footpath and carriageway. Any work in the road corridor requires separate 
lodgement and approval of a corridor access request (CAR) and the relevant traffic 
management plans (TMP) by the appointed drainlayer. 

 
2.3 For connection to wastewater network extensions, a fee, proportionate to the cost of 

the wastewater network extension and the number of new connections will be charged. 
This fee is set by council as part of the Annual Plan and Long-Term Plan process.  

 
 

 
 
 


